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15 October 2020 

 
Planning – Renewables  
Development Approvals & Design  
Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning  
8 Nicholson Street MELBOURNE, VIC 3000 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Planning Permit Application – Use and Development of a Utility Installation and removal of 
native vegetation within the road reserves of Montgomery, Churchill, Singapore and Cobram 
South Roads and at 233 Montgomery Road, Yarroweyah  

Spiire acts on behalf of Powercor Australia Ltd in regards to a planning permit application for the use 
and development of a utility installation and the removal of native vegetation in Yarroweyah, Victoria.  

The proposed works are required as part of an upgrade to the existing electrical alignment to create a 
new connection to the ‘Yarroweyah’ Solar Farm at 233 Montgomery Road, Yarroweyah. 

The land to which this application applies includes 233 Montgomery Road, Yarroweyah and the road 
reserves of Montgomery, Churchill, Singapore and Cobram South Roads.  

To assist DELWP with the assessment of this application, please find enclosed the following: 

 Siting Plan, prepared by Spiire, (30 September 2020) – Appendix A; 

 Construction Plans (PCA80 5124445 1-3), prepared by Powercor Australia Ltd – Appendix B; 

 Biodiversity Report, prepared by EcoAerial (dated 13 October 2020) – Appendix C; 

 Arborist Report, prepared by Utility Trees – Appendix D and 

 Yarroweyah ‘ACEnergy’ Solar Farm Planning Permit, Moira Shire – Appendix E. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Glennie.nottle@spiire.com.au or on 
03 9993 7064. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Glennie Nottle 
Senior Professional – Planning  
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